
Redbridge High School 
179 Long Lane, Liverpool L9 6AD 

 

Headteacher Vacancy  
Dear Applicant, 
 
Thank you for showing an interest in the position of Head Teacher at Redbridge High School. 
 
Our much respected Headteacher has retired and we are looking to recruit a person who is able to combine excellent 
empathy and team development skills with keen management, efficiency and high standards.  
 
We are a large secondary special school in the inner city area of Fazakerley sited in a new purpose built building 
which is a bright, airy and well equipped place to work.  
 
Our community is very diverse: academically, socially and culturally and it is this diversity which makes it such a 
special place to work.  You will be driven by a desire to serve our community and young people; our vision and values 
underpin everything we do. Our vision is ‘Success For All’ and ensuring this vision is realised is what drives us and we 
are determined to do so. 
 
Our school offers a broad, balanced and fun specialist curriculum and our pupils are happy, safe and valued for 
themselves. At Redbridge High School we work tirelessly to secure the highest possible outcomes for our pupils and 
support them as they grow as individuals. Pupils are self motivated to do well and behaviour standards are very 
good, based on mutual respect.  
 
Our staff work collaboratively as a genuinely open and honest team and our Governors are fully engaged and 
understand the difference between supportive and interfering.   
 
 If you feel that your values and ambitions align with ours and you believe that you can support us to create a happy 
and safe place for learning together and achieve our ambitious objectives, we would very much welcome the 
opportunity for you to come and meet with us. 
 
Visits are encouraged and can be arranged by contacting our Business Manager Robyn Middleton  
[bm@redbridge.liverpool.sch.uk] 0151 330 5100. We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
You can also learn more about our school from our website at www.redbridgehighschool.co.uk 
To apply please complete the application form which can be found on  
 
Closing date:      Monday, 5th June 2023    12noon 
 
Please return applications via email to Robyn Middleton bm@redbridge.liverpool.sch.uk 
 
Or via post to Redbridge High School, 179 Long Lane. Liverpool L9 6AD 
 
On behalf of the Governors, thank you again for your interest in this position. 
 
We look forward to receiving your application 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Steve Boote 
Chair of Governors 
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